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Vorsicht vor Betrügern: Falsche
Handwerker in Neumünster unterwegs!
In Neumünster häufen sich Betrugsfälle durch angebliche

Stadtwerke-Mitarbeiter. Die Polizei warnt vor Zugriff auf EC-
Karten.

Neumünster, Deutschland - A wave of deception is sweeping
through Neumünster and nearby districts, as fraudulent
individuals posing as city utility workers from Stadtwerke,
Vodafone, or Telekom target unsuspecting residents. Clad in
official-looking uniforms, these perpetrators often arrive in pairs
or threes, claiming they need to inspect or replace routers and
telephone connections. Their tactics are alarming: they request
victims to swipe their EC cards on portable card readers and
demand PIN entries. While victims are distracted, the scammers
stealthily swipe their cards without detection.

Authorities warn that these fraudsters often prey on the
vulnerability of the elderly. The police urge the public to remain



alert and skeptical of unknown visitors claiming to be service
personnel. Residents are advised to never allow strangers into
their homes and to verify any claims with building management
or family before taking any action. Additional safety tips can be
found on the police’s official website. Protect yourself and stay
vigilant!
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